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Discontinuation Notice - High-Speed Network Module 
 
 

Due to a supplier component obsolescence the current High-Speed Network Module, wire 
variants only, will be discontinued effective immediately. Please see table below for 
discontinued part numbers. Fiber variants of the High-Speed Network Module and Standard 
Speed Network Modules will continue to be available. 
 
To support existing and new installations, NOTIFIER will be introducing a new set of High-Speed 
Network Wire Modules. These new modules offer the same functionality as the discontinued 
parts. The list of replacement parts is included below. 
 
 

PART NO DISCONTINUED MODEL DESCRIPTION 

NFN-GW-PC-HNW  HIGH SPEED NFN GATEWAY PC CARD FOR WIRE 

HS-NCM-WMF  HIGH-SPEED NETWORK COMMUNICATIONS MODULE, WIRE AND FIBER-
OPTIC CABLE INTERFACE (MULTI-MODE). 

HS-NCM-WSF  HIGH-SPEED NETWORK COMMUNICATIONS MODULE, WIRE AND FIBER-
OPTIC CABLE INTERFACE (SINGLE-MODE). 

HS-NCM-W  HIGH-SPEED NETWORK COMMUNICATIONS MODULE, TWISTED-PAIR WIRE 
INTERFACE 

 
 

PART NO NEW MODEL DESCRIPTION 

NFN-GW-PC-HNW-2 HIGH SPEED NFN GATEWAY PC CARD FOR WIRE. *** 
COMING IN EARLY 2021 

HS-NCM-WMF-2 HIGH-SPEED NETWORK COMMUNICATIONS MODULE, WIRE AND FIBER-
OPTIC CABLE INTERFACE (MULTI-MODE).  

HS-NCM-WSF-2 HIGH-SPEED NETWORK COMMUNICATIONS MODULE, WIRE AND FIBER-
OPTIC CABLE INTERFACE (SINGLE-MODE).  

HS-NCM-W-2 HIGH-SPEED NETWORK COMMUNICATIONS MODULE, TWISTED-PAIR WIRE 
INTERFACE.  

*** Due to stock shortage, part number NFN-GW-PC-HNW-2 will be made available in early 
2021. 
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The new High-Speed Network Wire Modules will be available for shipment on October 19, 2020. 
Pricing for the new cards will remain the same as current models. All current open orders for the 
discontinued models will be cancelled. You must submit new orders for the HS-NCM-XXX-2 
starting on October 12. Effective immediately, orders for the discontinued models will not be 
accepted.  
 
The new modules will be available with UL, ULC, and FM listing upon release. We expect to 
receive CSFM listing end of October, and FDNY end of November. 
 
Please work with the customer service team to submit orders for the new modules.  
 
We appreciate your cooperation during this transition. Your regional sales manager has received 
a set of FAQs, so please do not hesitate to reach out to them should you have any questions 
about transitioning to the new models.  
 
For any technical questions pertaining to the new or current High-Speed Network wire modules 
please contact Technical Service at 1-800-289-3473 or notifier.tech@honeywell.com.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sandra Moreno-Hopkins 
Offering Management Leader 


